
TOWN OF FARMINGTON PLAN COMMISSION MINUTES 
Tuesday, February 21, 2012 

7:30 p.m. 
 

The Chairman, Mike Raabe, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the Farmington 
Town Hall.  Other members present were Nan Hovan, Joan Dolbier, and Paul Lash. Steve 
Kirchner was absent. 
 
Mike read the minutes from the January meeting. 
 
mmsp(Joan/Paul): Approve minutes from January 2012 meeting. 
 
Travis Powers addressed the Plan Commission.  He requested to have his land (24 acres) 
rezoned from Exclusive Ag to Rural Residential.  He bought this parcel in 2009.  His 
brother owns 85 acres of an adjoining parcel.  Since the 24 acres is less than the 35 acres 
required by the comprehensive plan, it was decided to wait until after both Mike and 
Travis have an opportunity to talk to Chad Vandelanger at the County Zoning Offices. 
 
Nan Hovan started a discussion on frac sand mining operations and presented materials 
that she has acquired.  It was decided that Plan Commission members should read over 
information and be prepared for more discussion at our March meeting. 
 
There was no public input. 
 
 
mmsp(Paul/Mike): Adjourn the meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Michael Raabe 
Acting Secretary, Plan Commission 


